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Antonia Hover

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 12:52 PM
To: mike@fus1llc.com
Subject: RE: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing  (E-filing ID = 23022)

The notification below was returned as the email address was incorrect when filed with the PSC.  We 
are resending to the correct email address. 
 

 
 

From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 11:44 AM 
To: 'mike@fusillc.com' <mike@fusillc.com> 
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E‐filing (E‐filing ID = 23022) 

 
The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing per phone conversation with GCL/Murphy.  Affidavit needs a signature.  Document also needs to be 
filed in the correct docket when filing, rather than in the “new docket” designation.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us  




